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The attention of the Central Bank of Nigeria (CBN) has been drawn to a job 
recruitment advertisement titled, CENTRAL BANK OF Nigeria (CBN) 
RECRUITMENT 2013, posted on the website: jobsnigeria2013.com and 
claiming to be acting on behalf of the CBN.  

We wish to warn members of the public that this website and the so-called 
recruitment exercise it claims to conduct, have nothing whatsoever to do 
with the CBN.   

The CBN has its own process of conducting recruitment exercises which is 
always publicized on the Bank’s official website: www.cbn.gov.ng    

In recent times, there have been deliberate efforts by some criminal 
elements using the internet to tarnish the reputation of the CBN, and 
defraud unsuspecting members of the public. 

We once more advise members of the public to beware of these 
unscrupulous characters and disregard these fake websites. 
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